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Crocodile numbers need to be reduced in our waterways to make boating and recreational activities
safe again. Even fishing along our creeks and rivers is not safe due to the increased numbers of
Crocodiles as a result of ending Crocodile control many years ago. As a primary producer we face the
issue of safety as many of our farms are bound by creeks and waterways which more recently have
been found to have Crocodiles inhabiting. These cant be trapped as theyre often too small and
narrow for the departments Crocodile traps. More children, pets, adults will lose their lives if the
numbers arent reduced to a sustainable level.





